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March 23, 1970

Mr. C. Richard Hatch ,
C. Richard Hatch Associates, Inc.
989 Eighth Avenue

New York, New York 10019

Dear Mr. I-Iatch:

Don Crabtree has turned over to me your letter of 2470
to him. We are completing our 16mm films this next month and
will turn, as part of our plan, to producing super § films for
elementary and secondary classrooms. At the end of the present
NSF film grant in October, Don will be officially working on a
part or half time basits. Until then he is on a full time basis with

Foundation projects.

Sincerely yours,

Farl H. Swanson
Museum Director
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